

Address:

Danepark Road Hull HU6 9AA

Friday 22nd October 2021 St Anthony's VC Academy MEWSLETTER

Phone: 01482 850286

Email: admin@stahull.ora

Flu Vaccination:

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school, please follow this link to complete an online consent form https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/infor mation?Id=144102&Type=FLU 🔇

The vaccinations will take place at your child's school on: Monday 22nd November.

The link will close on Friday 5th November 2021

Message from Mrs Eley:

I cannot praise the children enough for their first half term this school year! It has been a busy but fantastic one as we start to introduce more of our usual school activities. It has been brilliant to have parents back in the building to meet with teachers this week. The meetings were extremely successful and the feedback from parents was very positive – we are so grateful for all the continued support. Thank you! The results of the parent survey will be sent out after half term; once year 1 parents have had their meetings.

We hope you have an enjoyable and restful half term planned and we will look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 1st November.

Have a lovely week.

Mrs Eley



Important

Thank you to everyone who donated. We raised £130!

powered by YOUNGMINDS



Important Dates:

Back to school - 01/11/2021 Y1 Parents Evening – 03/11/2021

Y4/5/6 Swimming - 15/11/2021 - 26/11/2021

Flu Vaccination - 22/11/2021

Christmas Holidays – 20/12/2021 – 3/01/2021

POPPY APPEAL

In support of the Royal British Legion, Poppies are now available from the office. Prices range from 20p - £1.



Harvest Festival

A big thank you to parents/carers that have donated food for our Harvest Festival this year! Our food parcels will be sent to food banks this week.

Y1 Parents **Evening**

Just a reminder that Year 1 parents evening has been rescheduled for Wednesday 3rd November 2021. The same times as before still apply.

Pupil Collection from school

Reminder: Please remember to inform the school office if another adult is collection your child from school.

Home Readers

After half term we are very excited to be starting a new phonics programme called "Essential letters and sounds" More info to follow.



Congratulations Mrs Barley

Mrs Barley is going on maternity today. We wish her all the best! Enjoy your break! We will see you soon and we are looking forward to meeting the baby.

Spiritual

Sparkle Snippet

Welcome to our Spiritual Sparkle Snippet. This newsletter should give you a taste of the fantastic work the children are undertaking in RE, the reflective Collective Worship taking place and to share the Catholic Life of the whole school.















